The Honorable Representative Carl Gatto
State Capitol
Juneau, AK 99801

March 10, 2009

Dear Representative Carl Gatto.

My name is Amy Lee and I currently reside in Anchorage. I am writing to you regarding
House Bill 70: Alaskan Grown Agricultural Products. I am so happy to hear that you are
the sponsor for this bill. As a teacher, I believe it is important for students to learn about
their own environment and this bill providing teaching gardens and small farms is exactly
what students need to enhance their understandin g of natural resources. In addition, the
students will be nourished with local products and learn about self-sustainability at a
smaller scale. There are so many benefits of this bill and I am in full support.

Thank you again and best of luck.

Sincerely,

Amy Lee

6506 Kara Sue Loop
Anchorage, AK 99504
amylees @ gmail.com




